
From: phil brooke
To: Moss, Dennis (UTC); Rendahl, Ann (UTC); Danner, Dave (UTC); Jones, Philip (UTC)
Subject: respectful objection!
Date: Monday, October 17, 2016 9:40:08 AM

On the bridge line.  I am direct safety and risk management for one of the largest local
employers, but approach this issue as an individual.

Note:  Unknown possibly significant financial liability allocations and safety are one in the
same.  You just excluded safety in the opening.  You just abdicated your responsibility to
ratepayers.

Note:  Additionally, TOTE has cancelled their current LNG conversion effort.  Did you know
this?  PSE has ZERO customers!

Note:  Citizens are being asked to comment on an opaque methodology, which is patently
unfair.

Respectfully,

Phil Brooke
Summit-Waller,WA
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